
 

 

A-AA, 67 Bridle Path, Sudbury, MA 01776   
Telephone  978-579-2191           www.Austria-Boston.org             e-mail:  office@Austria-Boston.org  

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

Stammtisch  
Please make your reservations and call for food contributions. 

Saturday, December 19, 2015, at 4:30 pm 

Christmas Celebration 
Flyer to follow. 

Next  A-AA Events: 

A-AA 
Chairman of the Board: David E. Acker 

Board Members: Kaja Autler, Veronika Demers, Christian Donner,  

Didi Harrington, Renate Yasigian 

President: Traudwig Schieber-Acker 

Vice President: Martha Stasa 

Treasurer: Hana Sittler, Secretary: Judy Zohn 

August 2015 

Saturday, September 19, 2015, at 5:00 pm 

Annual Austrian Heurigen 
and Austrian-American Day 

at the Acker's home. Flyer is included with this mailing.   

Austro-American Association of Boston 

. 

Newsletter of the 

Servus 

Saturday, October 24, 2015, at 5:00 pm 

Austrian National Holiday - Staatsfeiertag  
Presentation by our scholarship award winner Siegfried Sharma 

Siegfried will present the background for his Doctoral Thesis relating to why  
Austria is currently facing economic challenges, and how they could be alleviated  

through scientific and economic studies and remedies.  
Please mark the date, flyer to follow. 

Friday, November 20, 2015, at 5:00 pm 

 It seems like only a few days ago when we were last together for our Annual Dinner on June 6. 
 It was a wonderful event at the Wayside Inn and all had a great time.  

We also had our election for the 2015-2016 A-AA  Officers and Board members. We greatly appreciate the 
continued effort and support of the entire Board and are looking forward to working on new projects and events. 

The summer has passed quickly and we will soon celebrate our Annual Heurigen on September 19.  
Please join us then as we start another A-AA season together.  

Traude Schieber-Acker, President 


